
Join us every third Thursday for breakfast and a discussion on hot HR topics. This
complimentary event is a great opportunity to network and talk with other HR
professionals and our expert lawyers in an informal and collaborative setting to get
the information you need to stay in the know. This month:

Interpersonal Relationships in the Workplace

Whether it be romantic relationships, friendships, or enemies, personal 
relationships are a part of the workplace and can help or hinder the business.
Personal relationships also create employment law issues and headaches 
that every owner, HR professional, or manager may have to navigate. This 
presentation will focus on common problems that arise from interpersonal 
relationships in the workplace and the best practices for preventing these issues
from escalating into lost productivity, or worse, a lawsuit.

Please RSVP no later than May 14 to
Gaby Linquist at glinquist@laborlawyers.com or (503) 242-4262.

Fisher & Phillips LLP Breakfast Briefing

Representing employers nationally in labor, employment, 
civil rights, employee benefits and immigration matters

www.laborlawyers.com

Thursday, 
May 21, 2015

U.S. Bancorp Tower
111 SW Fifth Avenue 

Suite 4040
Portland, OR 97204

7:45 a.m. – 8:00 a.m.
Breakfast and Networking

8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 
Presentation

9:00 a.m. – 9:15 a.m. 
Questions and Answers

There is no cost to attend 
this briefing.  Space is limited – 
attendance will be awarded on a 

first-come, first-served basis.
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The use of this seal is not an 
endorsement by the HR Certification
Institute of the quality of the program.
It means that this program has met the
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to be pre-approved for recertification credit.


